
5p bus 
A Report from our Mini Vinnies 

The 5p bus came to school on Thursday 19th of May. 

We have been collecting old and unwanted clothes and 

toys to bring in to school and give to the 5p bus. 

The 5p bus is a bus that travels around the North East 

and people who are unfortunate, come on and pay 5p 

for anything. This is run by St. Cuthbert’s Care. 

We have been collecting unwanted clothes and toys for 

only 2 or3 days and have already brought in 3 bags 

from Class 2. 

This was set up by the Minnie Vinnie’s to try and help 

the unfortunate and the refugees. 

The Minnie Vinnie’s hope this shows other people in 

school how lucky we are to have all we have. 

 A couple of years ago class 3 knit a blanket and gave it 

to the 5p bus. 

EVERYTHING IS 5P  



After break, we went to the car park and waited for the 

bus. When the bus came, we went onto it and saw all 

the things people had given. 

There were films, clothes, shoes and toys. 

The bus costs £60,000 to run every year and 

sometimes they only get £15 a day. They were going to 

charge nothing but then it would mean they were not a 

charity so they charged 5p for everything. 

The bus was quite small so we only went on in groups 

of 6. 

It was a good time and everyone was really excited to 

get in and see what it was like inside. 

 

 


